
PAWS
READ-A-THON

STUDENT SIGN-UP

SIGN ME UP FOR THE READ-A-THON!

READER’S NAME:

ADDRESS:

PARENT’S SIGNATURE:

SIGN UP AND RETURN THE SLIP BELOW BACK  
TO BERKSHIRE HUMANE SOCIETY BY: 

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE!

March is National Reading month and to celebrate we are holding a Read-A-Thon 
in honor of Berkshire Humane Society. Children are asked to read as many minutes 
as possible in the month of March, while being sponsored by family and friends. 

All proceeds will go to the homeless animals of Berkshire County.

Thank you for being a hero to our animals, Berkshire Humane Society wouldn’t be able to 
run without the compassion and generosity of the community and kids like you!

All participants will receive a Berkshire Humane Society Goodie Bag in April as a thank you for participating. 
Prizes will also be given out to Top Readers in each grade and Top Fundraiser.
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